
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The location is changed for the December 8th meeting! 

And so has the location of the Annual LCARA Christmas Dinner! 

The December “meeting” will not be a meeting!   
Instead it will be the 4th Annual LCARA Christmas 

Dinner and will be held at the Lapeer County Center 

(home of the LCARA Swap & Shop) from 6 to 9 PM. 

 The Christmas Dinner, an excellent buffet, is free to all 

current LCARA members and one guest.  Coffee and tea 

are included with the dinner.  There is no cash bar this 

year for mixed drinks, etc, so BYOB (bottle or beer). 

 

Please let Chris, KC8TWL, or his wife Yolanda, 

KC8WGK, at 810-245-0073 know by December 8 if you 
plan to attend and if you are bringing a guest.   
If you are not a member of LCARA and wish to attend the Christmas Dinner, call Bill, 

KD8VP, at 810-797-5329 for details on how you can be able to attend! 

Merry Christmas and 

A Happy New Year 

 from the officers & staff of 

LCARA. 

And we hope to see you at 

the Third annual LCARA Christmas Dinner! 
 

The regular columns by the officers and others will resume in the January LCARA 

Waveguide. 
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The “A” is the Lapeer County Center Building. 

 


